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Celebrating Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee 2022
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To: Mrs Harry <tisburypc@googlemail.com>

Celebrating Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee 2022

Dear Mrs Harry,

| hope that you are keeping well. | am reaching out to you from Royal British Legion Industries about

the upcoming Platinum Jubilee Celebrations from June 2nd — 5th 2022.

As the nation prepares to celebrate over the planned Bank Holiday weekend, | wanted to introduce
our veterans’ new range of celebratory signage, bunting and flags specifically designed for councils

like yours to decorate for this momentous occasion.

As a charity (Registered Charity no. 0210063), RBLI provides stable, permanent employment for the
country’s most disadvantaged veterans and those with disabilities, including those overcoming
injuries and mental health challenges. As part of their employment with RBLI, they have designed
and created a collection of decorative products, made especially to decorate the streets, parks,

schools, gardens and other facilities across the United Kingdom.

This collection includes:

e Platinum Jubilee Lamp Post Sign

e Platinum Jubilee Bunting

e Platinum Jubilee Large Flag




In creating and fulfilling these products, our veterans will learn and develop valuable design and
manufacturing skills, which will undoubtedly help when seeking further employment in their post-

military career.
As the nation prepares to celebrate Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee, | am hoping that your council will
join the hundreds of others across the country in displaying our Jubilee signage, bunting and flags to

mark the occasion.

Every penny of your purchase will fund the employment and support for veterans, their families
and people with disabilities.

You can browse our range through our online shop, or if you wish to pay by cheque or BACs, you

can do so by downloading our order form.

It is thanks to the fantastic support from councils such as yours that RBLI has been able to keep
providing assistance and employment for the nation’s most vulnerable veterans throughout the
pandemic. By celebrating The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with their new products, our veterans would

be honoured to have your support.

Browse our Platinum Jubilee 2022 Collection

Download our order form

Please do not hesitate to contact us at shop@rbli.co.uk or on 08081 969505 if you have any

questions.
Yours Sincerely,

Lisa Farmer

£ e

Royal British Legion Industries
www.rbli.co.uk
08081 969505

Please note that RBLI is an entirely separate charity from The Royal British Legion in governance
and finance, sharing similarities for historic reasons but receiving no income from the Poppy

Appeal.
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